Doc. No. [  create # ]
Date Day, 2013

Your Name
Street Address
City, State [ZIP if applicable]

United States Attorney General
Attn- Eric Holder
950 Pennsylvania Avenue
Washington DC 20530-0001

RE: Drone Flight over [name of state and date]

	Dear Attorney General Holder,
	Recently your testimony to Congress regarding the use of lethal force by drones overflying the United States was publicly aired on several television news channels. I do not disagree with your testimony that drone flights and the use of lethal force over the United States and against United States Citizens is lawful and in accordance with the Constitution of the United States of America, however your testimony did not address the use of drones or lethal force over the State of California 1849.

	This letter is a request for a policy statement from your office regarding the use of drones by the United States to collect information on, conduct surveillance on or deploy deadly force against the People of California 1849.  

Is it the position of the United States Dept. of Justice that drones and lethal force may or may not be used in airspace over the State of [name of state and date of constitution], and against the People of [name of state and date of constitution]

	Thank you for your time and prompt attention to this matter. Acknowledgment of receipt is demanded.

				Sincerely,
